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Headteacherõs Notices 

Parent/ Teacher Consultations  

Thank you to those parents/ carers who have already booked appointments to meet with their childõs class teacher. Over 94% of pa r-

ents/ carers have book appointments and these will provide a good opportunity for parents/ carers to ôcatch upõ with their childõs 

class teacher and to discuss successes and any issues. Due to ongoing COVID restrictions, these appointments will be via tele pho ne. 

Appointment dates are scheduled as below:  

TEAM DONALDSON ð 10th and 20 th May  

TEAM DAHL ð 11th and 17 th May  

TEAM COWELL ð 12th and 19 th May  

TEAM WALLIAMS ð 5th and 13 th May  

TEAM MORPURGO ð 6th and 18 th May  

For any parent/ carer who has not booked an appointment, please contact the school office for more information. Thank you.  

 

PE and School Sport  

Team Walliams and Team Morpurgo enjoyed their first sessions with coaches from Newcastle Falcons Rugby Club this week. These 

sessions develop knowledge and understanding of the importance of maintaining a healthy lifestyle through diet and exercise a nd 

also include one -hour of Tag Rugby coaching with the Falcons coaches. The children thoroughly enjoyed their first session and ar e 

looking forward to next Monday!  

 

Big Pedal  

Well done to everyone who has been able to participate in the Big Pedal this week! Engagement levels across the school have b een  

excellent and it has been fantastic to see so many parents, grandparents and even younger brothers and sisters taking part! T eam  

Donaldson and Team Dahl enjoyed a Big Pedal fun day this afternoon and Teams Cowell, Walliams and Morpurgo will have their 

chance to enjoy riding their bikes and scooters around the school obstacle course next Friday! Great work, TEAM Stanley Crook ! 

 

School Admissions  

As we now head into the summer term of this academic year, preparations are underway for welcoming our new starters to           

Reception in September. With almost 40 applications for places at school next year, all places have been filled and communica ted  to 

parents of those children. We canõt wait to meet you all soon!!! 

 

Year 6 Transition  

Transition arrangements are also underway for our current Year 6 children. Transitioning to secondary school is challenging e nou gh in 

ônormalõ times; however, with the significant disruption to school and home life over the past 12 months as a result of COVID, the move 

to secondary will ñfor some ñbe even more daunting. School is already in communication with the ôfeederõ secondary schools and 

plans are in place to provide enhanced transition programmes in school, after the May half -term break. We will do all that we ca n to 

ensure that our Year 6 children are well -prepared to begin the exciting next chapter of their lives!  

 

COVID Actions  

As the country heads on the roadmap out of lockdown and restrictions ease, I want to remind parents/ carers of the importance  to  

continue to follow COVID guidance and actions. More information on actions to take in the event of developing symptoms of COV ID, 

or in the event of a positive COVID case, is provided overleaf. Thank you to parents/ carers for continuing to support our me asures at 

school. These are working well and continuing to support our efforts to provide a safe, secure and fun learning environment f or the 

children.  

 

Mr D Christie  

Headteacher  

For the most up to date information about what is going on in our school including dates for your 

diaries, parental information and school performance information, please visit our website at:  

http://www.stanleycrook.durham.sch.uk  

Please scan your smartphone device over the QR code to be taken straight to our school website!  



A reminder of actions to take in the event of suspected 

COVID symptoms and/ or a positive COVID test result.  

The main aspect to the guidance is that if any member of the 

household and/ or support bubble develops symptoms of 

coronavirus, all persons must isolate immediately and the 

individual displaying symptoms of coronavirus must book a 

test. 

During this period, any children in the family or support     

bubble should not attend school.  

If a negative test result is returned, the child(ren) may return 

to school.  

More information and guidance of self -isolation and booking 

a test, can be found by clicking this link:  

Childrenõs Achievements in School!  

Every week, one child is chosen as ôHeadteacherõs Star of the Weekõ and staff choose a pupil from each Team 

to be recognised for something special they have achieved during the week! This weekõs chosen children are:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all of our pupils this week for their outstanding effort and hard 

work in our school or at home!  

 

 

 

ôTHE BIG PEDALõ AT STANLEY CROOK 

 

 

Wow! Writers of the Week!  

We LOVE writing at Stanley Crook Primary School and each week, staff select children who have produced fantastic writing in c lass or at home! 

Awards could be given for greatly improving handwriting skills or showing determination in completing a writing task, for exa mpl e! Whatever the 

reason, many congratulations to the following pupils on being awarded õWriter of the Weekõ - BE PROUD!  

 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/

